
 

 

IMPORTANT NEWS from the BC Floor Covering Association  

Effective April 1, 2019, the BCFCA will be launching a NEW Group Benefit Program.   

The BCFCA participating companies will have access to a new group insurance “buying consortium” 
which leverages the purchasing power of 250+ companies to obtain group insurance protection for 
employees and their families.  Participating members are as diverse as small independent operations to 
large national organizations. Collectively, they enjoy the cost advantages and price stability of a much 
larger combined group. Individually, they have the flexibility to choose their own health plan design. 

The BCFCA can tailor a benefit program by providing an ‘apples to apples’ comparison with any current 
plan. This ability allows the association to best match human resource needs and budgetary objectives 
of its members. The increased benefits offered by a comprehensive group benefits plan also provides a 
real advantage to companies in attracting and retaining valuable employees 

The BCFCA is pleased to welcome John McGrath at ZLC Financial as their insurance broker and plan 
advisor effective April 2019.  John will provide our member companies with professional advice and 
support regarding employee benefit issues and emerging market trends.  

Feel free to contact me directly to provide you with more information about the new BCFCA Employee 
Group Benefits Buying Consortium.   
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